
Submitter: Nicole Chaisson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB4141 

I am a hay farmer and I am asking you to not ban Diesel until there is an equitable 

solution for all Oregon Citizens for different options. I cannot afford a new electric 

truck or tractor. My hay goes to feed cows that are used for food. You will impact the 

supply chain to feed people. Again there needs to be an equitable solution first 

before any timelines are made. You're literally pulling the cart before the horse. Think 

realistically not politically. You will destroy small farmers! 

 

Nicole Chaisson 

The Dalles, OR 


